
CHILD CARE PROVIDERS COALITION OF KANSAS 

Check  Ou t  Wha t s  Happen i ng !

NEW  YEAR.. .NEW  BOARD

President -Terria Ashby

Vice President -Angie Carnes

Treasurer - Carrie Griffin

Secretary - Tammy Truex

REGIONAL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

CCPC is excited to introduce a new program designed to offer a wide variety of professional

development opportunities to providers across the state.  Many of our members have

expressed concern about meeting the new requirements for training hours, and we have

been listening.  Our goal is not only to offer enough workshops to help providers meet the

required hours, but also to inspire providers to reach for a higher level of professionalism and

quality in their programs.  You can find more information on our website at ccpcof.ks.com! 

S A V E  T H E  D A T E

 

NEW CCPC WEB PAGE

Make sure to check out our new

and improved web page!

ccpcofks.com



PROVIDER  OF  THE  YEAR  

NOMINATIONS

The Provider of the Year Award is presented annually at

the CCPC Conference. 

Being selected as a Provider of the Year is not an easy

task, but a well-deserved award. It begins by someone

nominating a deserving provider.    

The Child Care Provider's Coalition of Kansas honors the

Provider of the Year as the standard for excellence in our

state. These providers exemplify the high level of quality

in child care that CCPC promotes.

Do you know someone that deserves this award?  

The nomination application is available online for

your convenience.

WHY  SHOULD  YOU  

JOIN  CCPC?

HUNTER  ADVOCACY  AWARD

NOMINATIONS

This award is reserved for someone who has shown

outstanding devotion and dedication in supporting

family child care providers in Kansas.

Someone whose leadership has promoted quality

standards in the field.

Do you know someone that deserves this award?

The nomination application is available online for

your convenience.

Contact us at:

CCPC of Kansas

P.O. Box 121 

Emporia KS, 66801 

ccpcofks@gmail.com

The Child Care Provider Coalition of

Kansas is a not-for-profit organization

founded for and by professional

family child care providers in Kansas.

We are a support group for strength

and unity.

 

Benefits of Being a Member
 

Networking with providers from

around the state

Collaboration with supporting

partners such as KCCTO, Child

Care Aware, NAFCC, and KDHE

Access to online resources

through our CCPC website

Bi-Monthly Newsletters

Advocacy, speaking on behalf of

family child care providers at state

and federal levels.  

CCPC also keeps you up to date

on current legislation.

Scholarship Opportunities to our

annual conference

Recognition of your

accomplishments at our

Professional Development Event

and Conference

Eligibility for Kansas Child Care

Provider of the Year  

Event Discounts

Member only events

Meets membership requirements

for CDA and NAFCC

accreditation.

Promotes professionalism in early

childhood care.

 

 

JOIN  TODAY

CCPCOFKS.COM


